Men and Women for a Representative
Democracy in America

August 8, 2022

The Honorable Guy Reschenthaler
Room 409

Cannon House Office Bldg.

1st & Independence Ave., SE
Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Representative Reschenthaler:

Once again, it appears that our legislators have fallen asleep-at-the switch! How is it possible that
Congress didn’t place a “stop-gap” on Sun’s purchase of at least 140,000 acres of backcountry
northwest of Del Rio? OUTRAGEOUS! Do our ELECTED representatives and senators need to be
reminded that China is NOT an ally?

Right under your noses, billionaire Sun, a member of the Chinese Communist Party, has an agenda
that threatens our national security. The prospect of 700-foot-tall wind turbines sprouting on
hilltops is, of course, worrisome to officials at Laughlin. This is one of three Air Force pilot training
bases. Is Sun’s purchase coincidental? DOUBTFUL!

Also, vast protected areas belong to Texas Parks and Wildlife Department, the Nature Conservancy,
the

Texas Agricultural Land Trust and private owners with conservative easements. Our Organization,
Men and Women for a Representative Democracy in America, strongly recommends that Congress
immediately consider a bill preventing foreign countries, especially enemies, to purchase property
in the USA. Rest assured, that the offer of an American, similar to Sun’s in Texas, would be
FORBIDDEN

In China.

Aren’t our ELECTED officials supposed to represent the people? Most decent, hardworking
American citizens are fed up with lawmakers who have forgotten their constituency and seem to be
more interested in power and greed.

So, get busy and start generating a bill to curb the wholesale confiscation of our nation’s property.

WAKE UP AND HALT THIS MADNESS!

Sincerely,
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